Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/8/2022 12:23:17 AM

First name: Peter

Last name: Maul

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Change is good. Change is inevitable. Not, however, change to this place, on this scale.

The very proposal of a project of this magnitude on Holland Lake is a gravest insult. PWDR's spokesperson
confidently assures 'the Montana vibe' would be protected. What is that, this Montana vibe? If anything it's
respect, humility, wilderness. The inane reference in this context is shameful. Tread lightly in sacred places, one
might remind them.

Public lands are a gift. We share responsibility for their stewardship. This proposal on deeded land at Holland
Lake would be revulsive. On public land it's an outrage.

Existing buildings might be replaced or restored on their original -or smaller-footprint. That or revoke the lease
and allow the valley to return to its original 'Montana vibe'



